Date:

20 January, 2001

From: LF Sanders, Sec-Tres., SCTCCCA
To: Steve Wilson, President, SCTCCCA
Subject: Minutes of the winter clinic. Held at the SCHSL

building, Columbia, SC. Attendance: 88

10: 05~ President Steve Wilson(Summerville High) called the
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meeting to order.
Coach Jim Kilbreth(Spartanburg High) read the minutes.

The COY awards for cross country were given out.

Boys 4A- Eric Cummings(JF Byrnes High); Boys 3A- Rick

Zeller(Wade Hampton-G); Boys 2A- Teeka Peart(Palmetto

High); Girls 4A- Delmer Howell, Mauldin High); Girls

3A- Caroline Lucheta(Daniel High); and Girls 2A-

Mark Bedenbaugh(Pelion High) who was absent.

Top awards for the best cross country runners were given:

Girls- Angelina Blackmon(Northwestern High) who was
absent.

Boys- Brandon Bartholomew(JL Mann High,) .«

President Wilson gave the cross country wrap up. Coach

Ed Boehmke(Eastside High) made the following:

For the 3A cross country- 24 teams will qualify for the
State. If one site does not have 12 teams to qualify,

then the other site will add more teams to meet 24. Tt pass.

Coach Boehmke made the following:

Charge each school ($50.00 per school, $25.00 for
individuals) to enter the state cross country meet.
The money would go to the Track Coaches Association.
It pass by a vote of 49-4.

Coach @ike Massey(Union High) gave the Shrine Bowl report.
Coach boehmke made the following:

Vote for the Shrine Bowl Run coach at the cross country
part of the summer clinic. It pass.

Coach Bobby Hrban(Dorman High) gave a short program
on E-mailing among the track coaches.

Ken Cole( president of the SCUSATF) gave a program on
the Youth Athletics program in South Carolina.

Coach Zeke Goode(Emerald High) made the following:

To allow special adapted starting blocks at the state
track meet.

1t pass.

Coach Jothones(Spring Valley) presented his proposal
on how the Coaches Classic track meet should be done.
It pass.

TyNES
Coach made the following:
To recognize certain track coaches from our rich past
into our "Hall of Fame." The association would do this
in the future. It was approved.

President Wilson adjourn the meeting.



